
Scottish  SPCA  receive
generous  donation  from
Fishkeeper Scotland.

The  Scottish  SPCA  have   received  a  generous  donation  of
 £2,444.20 from Fishkeeper Scotland.

Fishkeeper Scotland chose to raise funds for Scotland’s animal
welfare charity during their seventh anniversary fundraiser on

the 4th and 5th of November across all stores in Scotland!

Colin Christian from Fishkeeper Scotland said, “We had a great
time  celebrating  Fishkeeper  Scotland’s  seventh  anniversary
recently in all of our 14 branches nationwide with special
offers, raffles, educational talks and plenty of cake!

“As a responsible pet retailer it was a great opportunity to
raise generous donations in aid of such a worthy cause which
aligns so closely with the interests of our team and customers
alike.”

Animal Rescue and Rehoming Centre Superintendent Sharon Comrie
said, “We’re delighted to receive this kind donation.

“All the staff at Fishkeeper Scotland have done a wonderful
job raising this money, and it will make a huge difference to
Scotland’s animals.
“This type of fundraising takes a lot of organising and effort
and we fully appreciate all the help given by the public and
our own volunteers towards making these collections a success.

“As an animal welfare charity we receive no government or
lottery funding so we rely entirely on the support of the
public.
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“Without these donations we would not be able to continue our
vital  work  rescuing  and  rehoming  abandoned  and  unwanted
animals in Scotland.”

For  more  information  on  Scottish  SPCA  fundraising  events
please email fundraising@scottishspca.org or call fundraising
on 03000 999 999 (option 4).
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